
November 15, 2013

Ministry of Environment
PO Box 9047, Stn Prov Govt
Room 247, Parliament Buildings
VICTORIA BC V8W 9E2

Attention: Honourable Mary Polak

Dear Minister Polak,

175 Ingram Street
Duncan, Be V9L 1NB
WWW.cyrd.bc.ca

Oltice: 250.746.2500
Fax: 250.746.2513
Toll Free: 1.800.665.3955

File No.:

via email: ENV.minister@gov.bc.ca

Re: Water Sustainabilitv Act Consultation

I am writing on behalf of the Board of Directors of the Cowichan Valley Regional District (CVRD)
to advise that at its meeting of November 13, 2013, the Board unanimously resolved:

WHEREAS the public has been given less than one month to respond to the
legislative proposal on the Water Sustainability Act;

AND WHEREAS many organizations have a governance Board who's meeting
schedule does not accommodate such a short timeline;

BE IT RESOLVED that the Board of the Cowichan Valley Regional District
formally request the Ministry of Environment to extend the timeline for public
submissions regarding the Water Sustainability Act legislative proposal from
November 15, 2013 to December 15, 2013.

Thank you for your attention and consideration.

WJ/ann
pc: Honourable Coralee Oakes, Minister of Community, Sport & Cultural Development (CSCD.minister@gov.bc.ca)

CVRD Board of Directors
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